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Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m.,10:30 a.m. and      
5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Confessions 
Saturdays: 8:30-9:30 a.m.  
Wednesdays: 5:15-6:15 p.m. 
 

Sign Up for Email! 
If you are not receiving our emails, the 
sign up link is on hnoj.org under the 
contact us information. 
 

Anointing of the Sick or Funeral 
Please call the parish office at  
763-473-7901 to schedule. Or for an 
emergency, call 763-233-0259. 
 

Adoration Schedule 
Sign up at hnoj.weadorehim.com 
Monday 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m.  
Tuesday 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m.  
Thursday 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m. 
 

Summer Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 8 a.m.-4 p.m.  
Friday 8 a.m.-12 p.m.  
 

Office Closed 
Thursday-Friday, July 4-5 

At Every Remembrance of You 

By Fr. Mike Reinhardt 
 

I had a chance a couple of 
Thanksgivings ago to preach at the 
church I grew up at, Zion Lutheran 
Church in Rockford, Illinois. The 
Lutheran lectionary closely mirrors our 
lectionary, but the reading from 
Philippians had an extra verse that 
wasn’t proclaimed in Catholic parishes 
that Sunday: “I give thanks to my God at 
every remembrance of you, praying 
always with joy in my every prayer for all 
of you…” (1:3-4.) I was very grateful for 
that extra verse as I visited the 
community where I was baptized and 
where I began my faith journey. I am able to join my voice with Paul’s 
and give thanks for my brothers and sisters in Christ who are miles 
away but still in my heart.  
 

Ever since then I have thought about how Paul poured his heart and 
soul into a community only to be called by God to a new place. 
Nevertheless, even though he left the place, the people did not leave 
his heart. “I give thanks to my God at every remembrance of you.” Paul 
expresses a similar sentiment in most of his letters, and more and more 
I can relate.  
 

I am very grateful for my year at Holy Name of Jesus, for the 
opportunity to serve under Fr. Wratkowski, to work with the incredible 
staff and to receive so many blessings from the people of Holy Name of 
Jesus. The year has gone quickly because it has been filled with so 
many good things! As I leave Holy Name of Jesus, know that you will 
not leave my heart. With Paul, “I give thanks to my God at every 
remembrance of you, praying always with joy in my every prayer for all 
of you…” 
 

Don’t be a stranger! You can find me or send mail to me at Church of 
St. Rita, 8694 80th Street South, Cottage Grove, MN, 55016, and you 
can email me at frmike@SaintRitas.org. May God bless you! 
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FORMED.org 
 

Have you checked out the movies, audio books and 
resources that FORMED.org has for children and families? 
 

Summer is a great time to grow in your faith! Did you know 
you can subscribe to daily reflections that come right to your 
inbox? 
 

Discover all the best Catholic content in one place. 
Entertaining movies, enlightening programs, inspiring talks, 
audio dramas and a great selection of popular e-books — all 
just a click away! It's easy to sign up for this free resource. 
 

To create a personal free account, please go to 
FORMED.org and enter our parish name. 

Vacation Bible School - HERO 
Aug. 5-8, from 8:30 a.m.-Noon 
 

Are you ready for the best week of the summer? VBS 
registration for 2024 is now open! Please check our VBS 
website at hnoj.org/vbs for the registration and all the 
details.  
 

What is VBS? Vacation Bible School is a four-day faith-
filled AND fun-filled adventure for participants of ages four 
through those entering 5th grade in the fall of 2024!  
 

How much does it cost to attend VBS? The cost is $45 per 
participant. Our registration deadline is July 8. 
(Scholarships available) 
 

Vacation Bible School 2024 Volunteers Needed!  
 

We can’t have Vacation Bible School without volunteers! 
We need energetic and faith-filled teens and adults who 
would like to share their love of Christ with the participants 
by volunteering to lead them through the week. 
(Applications due July 10). Look for more information 
about all the volunteer roles at hnoj.org/vbs.  
 

Additionally, if you 
have any questions, 
please contact Jamie 
Overman at 
joverman@hnoj.org.  
 

Can’t wait to see you 
at VBS!  

Faith Formation Registration is Open 
 

Our youth faith 
formation program 
registration is now 
open for the 2024-
2025 school year. 
We offer classes for 
first grade through 
high school and 
sacramental 
preparation for First 
Reconciliation, First 
Communion and 
Confirmation.  
 

Find all links at 
hnoj.org/faith-
formation (just 
scroll to your age group or sacrament prep needs). 
 

Prices will increase after July 31, so register now and get 
a head start for the fall! If you have any questions, 
please contact the following: 
 

Elementary Faith Formation, First Reconciliation and 
First Communion: Jennifer Wendt at jwendt@hnoj.org 
Middle School CREW: Elliut Fonseca at 
efonseca@hnoj.org 
Senior High and Confirmation: Eve Anders at 
eanders@hnoj.org 

Fall Festival—, Sponsorship and Volunteer Sign 
Up Available 
 

Please save the date for 
our annual Fall Festival 
on Saturday, Sept. 21, 
2024. Updates on the 
band, food and activities 
will be on our webpage 
hnoj.org/fallfest as they 
become available.   
 

We are currently inviting businesses to sponsor the festival. 
Sponsors have their logo prominently displayed on the 
sponsor banner, in our newsletters and bulletins and on our 
website. Sponsorship helps to keep costs down and any 
proceeds from the Fall Festival go to supporting our many 
programs. Contact Deacon Dennis Hanson for 
more information. 
 

Volunteer sign-up is also open now. There are a variety of 
roles from setup, sales, cooking and clean up. Many hands 
make light work! Find the link on our Fall Festival webpage 
at hnoj.org/fallfest 

Welcome Fr. Chris Yanta, July 6-7 
 

In lieu of Fr. Mike’s departure at the 
end of June for his new assignment at 
Saint Rita’s, the Archbishop has 
announced that Fr. Chris Yanta has 
been assigned to Holy Name of Jesus 
as Parochial Vicar starting July 1.  
 

Fr. Chris Yanta grew up at St. Timothy 
Catholic Church in Maple Lake, MN. 
He is the third of seven children. He 
spent three years studying 
engineering at NDSU before entering 
seminary at St. John Vianney College 
Seminary in St. Paul and then four 
years at St. Paul Seminary. Among other things, he likes to 
fish and play frisbee golf.  
 

We hope you can join us in welcoming Fr. Yanta during his 
first weekend at HNOJ, July 6-7. We will have special 
hospitality after the Sunday morning Masses. 
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Scripture of the Week 

It is commonly 
believed that the 
opposite of fear 
is courage. This 
is not true. 
Courage is the 
virtue of doing 
what needs to be 
done in spite of 
any fear. Rather, 
the true opposite 
of fear is faith. 
This is what we hear Jesus say to the disciples in 
today’s Gospel reading. That notion – “be not afraid” or 
“do not fear” – runs throughout the entirety of Sacred 
Scripture with over 300 mentions in the Old and New 
Testaments.   
 

It was also a central theme of Pope St. John Paul II’s 
pontificate. From the first Mass he celebrated as Pope 
until his death, St. John Paul II preached faith. “Do not 
be afraid. Do not be satisfied with mediocrity. Put out 
into the deep and let down your nets for a catch….  I 
plead with you - never, ever give up on hope, never 
doubt, never tire, and never become discouraged. Be 
not afraid.”  Faith over fear is the best choice every 
time. 
 

Weekly reflections by parishioner Jon Hickman. 

 
“Then He asked them, ‘Why 

were you terrified? Do you not 
yet have faith?’’” (Mark 4:40)  

Adoration 
 

On Monday, May 27, over 7,000 people walked 4.5 miles in a procession from the St. 
Paul Seminary to Cathedral of St. Paul. Why would people of all ages spend several 
hours of their Memorial Day walking the streets of St. Paul? Two words; The 
Eucharist.  
 

As part of the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage, this procession started in Lake Itaca on 
May 17, reaching St. Paul on May 27, and then moving onto other cities where it will 
reach its final destination in Indianapolis, IN on July 16. Why spend two months 
making this several hundred-mile journey when it would be easier and quicker to hop 
on a plane and fly to Indianapolis? Two words; The Eucharist.  
 

For the non-Catholics, this pilgrimage might not make a lot of sense, but for Catholics, it is much more than that.  
 

The Eucharist is the body, blood, soul and divinity of Jesus Christ and whenever we see the Eucharist in a procession or 
sitting quietly in an Adoration Chapel, we know that we are with Jesus.  
 

Do you long to be with Jesus? Holy Name of Jesus offers Eucharistic Adoration on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m. We are looking for both regular adorers for weekly commitments and 
substitutes who can help cover when a regular adorer needs a sub.  
 

To learn more about adoration, please visit hnoj.org/adoration or call Cheri Quast at 763-745-3486. 
 

Hear Jesus calling? Answer the call by spending time with Him in Adoration.  

Pilgrimage to Greece with Fr. Wratkowski 
 

We are thrilled to announce a 
Greek Isles Cruise following the 
footsteps of Saint Paul with Fr. Tim 
Wratkowski! Join us on this 
unforgettable journey, Oct. 22 - 
Nov. 5, 2024.  
 

Follow the footsteps of Saint Paul 
through Athens, Corinth, Ephesus, 
Thessaloniki and Philippi! Set sail on a nine-night cruise 
through the breathtaking Greek Isles, where you'll have the 
opportunity to visit ancient temples and idyllic seaside villages 
in six ports of call: Santorini, Ephesus (Kusadasi), Mykonos, 
Volos, Thessaloniki and Philippi (Kavala). Enjoy four nights 
hotel in Athens, the heart of ancient Greece. Experience the 
best of both worlds with private group tours and free time in 
Athens and on the cruise.  
 

Find out more information and the registration link with Magi 
Travel at www.hnoj.org/pilgrimage2024 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 

If you or someone you know needs a prayer 
shawl (ex. after a death of a loved one, before a 
surgery, during an illness, etc) please contact 
Lee Ann Silver at leeann.silver@yahoo.com or 
612-790-3114, or stop by the welcome desk in 
the Gathering Space. 
 

Needed: people to knit or crochet prayer shawls. Please 
contact Lee Ann if you can help this ministry with your talent. 
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Welcome Visitors! 
 

When you come to Holy Name of Jesus, we want to make 
sure you have the best worship and fellowship experience 
possible. Here are a few items that may be of interest to you: 
 

• Low Gluten Hosts: If you would like to receive 

communion but require a low gluten host, please drop 

by the Sacristy — located down the hall immediately 

before the Good Samaritan Center (social hall), across 

from the bathrooms and inform a clergy member or 

sacristan of your need.  

• Large Print Worship Aids: Several large print worship 
aids are available on the table outside the main doors to 

the worship space for those who would like one. 

• Hearing Aids: If you have difficulty hearing the Mass, 

you can request a hearing aid at our front desk, 

immediately to the right as you enter through our 

church’s main doors. 

• Coffee and Donuts: After our 8:30 and 10:30 a.m. 
Masses, we invite you to come to the Good Samaritan 

Center (across from the worship space) and enjoy 

coffee, donuts and great conversation with others in our 

community. 

• Nursery During the School Year: Children of all ages are 
welcome at Mass — indeed, these youngsters recall 

Jesus’ very words, “Let the children come to me… for the 

kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these” (Matthew 

19:14). Our nursery is another option for parents of 

children ages nine months to five years, where children 

can play and learn about God while parents are 

celebrating Mass. Our nursery is open during the 8:30 

and 10:30 a.m. Sunday Masses from September to May. 
 

Interested in learning more or becoming a member? Contact 
us at 763-473-7901, or email@hnoj.org. Please ask for a 
new member packet at the welcome desk! 

‘Our Vibrant Bulletin Delivered Straight to  
Your Inbox 
 

Subscribe to our bulletin at 
parishesonline.com to get it 
delivered straight to your inbox! 
 

Visit parishesonline.com and 
search for our church to get 
started today. It’s fast, easy 
and free! 

Interfaith Outreach Items Needed 
 

Pull-Ups (size 3-4 and 4-5) 
Baby wipes and baby diapers (size 5 and 6) 
Adult diapers 
Brand name boxed cereals 
Canned chicken 
Vegetable oil (24 oz. bottles) 
Paper towels 
Can openers 
 

Learn more about our Food Shelf "SuperShelf" at 
iocp.org/outreach-services/food-shelf.  

BBQ and Car Wash Fundraiser, Save the 
Date 
 

Holy Name of Jesus is raising money for Nuestros 
Pequeños Hermanos. We have a long-standing partnership 
with this orphanage. We're not doing a mission trip this 
year, but this is one way we can still support them. 
 

Please mark your calendars for our BBQ and Car Wash 
fundraiser that will be at the Holiday Gas Station on County 
Road 24 and Highway 55 on Thursday, July 18, from 11 a.m 
to 1 p.m. 
 

BBQ Meal: $5 includes a fountain drink, chips and choice of 
burger, hot dog or brat. 
 

Car Wash: 
• One Basic Wash: $11 
• One Super Shine Wash: $16 
• One Extreme Shine Wash: $19 
• Basic Book of four washes: $28.99 
• Super Shine Book of four washes: $40.99 
• Extreme Shine Book of four washes: $51.99 
 

Stock up! The car washes never expire! They make great 
gifts! Find out more about NPH at hnoj.org/nph 

‘Church Office Closed 
 

Our church office will be closed on 
the following days: 
 

Thursday and Friday, July 4-5 for the 
Independence Day holiday 

‘Peter's Pence Collection 
 

Next week we will take up the Peter’s Pence Collection to 
support the Universal Church and the work of the Holy See, 
including helping Pope Francis to carry out his charitable 
works. These works benefit our brothers and sisters on the 
margins of society, including victims of war, oppression and 
disasters. Please be generous. For more information or to 
donate, please visit www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html. Or 
you may use the envelopes in your packet. 



 

5  

Parish Staff Email Addresses 
 Contact Us 

Parish Staff 
Parochial Administrator 
 Fr. Tim Wratkowski ........................................ 763-745-3491 

Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Mike Reinhardt ......................................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon  
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson................................ 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ........................................ 763-745-3480 
 Executive Assistant 
 Cheri Quast ................................................... 763-745-3486  
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ................................................ 763-233-0241  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5) 
  ....................................................................... 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ................................................ 763-746-8195 
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .................................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ................................................. 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal ................................................... 763-746-8190  
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid ..................................................... 763-746-8194 
Baptism Scheduling/Safe Environment Coordinator  
 Jennifer Wendt. ….…………………………………………………….763-745-3492 
Front Desk 
 Jan Stumpf………..….…………………………………………………….763-473-7901 

Room Scheduling 
 Jennifer Wendt. ….…………………………………………………….763-745-3492 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. .......................................... 612-720-9206

As a parish community we hold each other in prayer and  
commit to praying for those in need.  To share your prayer 
requests confidentially or to join the Prayer Line 

Call to have a Mass offered for the intention of a deceased 
loved one 

 
 

School Staff 
Principal  
   Martha Laurent………………………….…. ...................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
   Carla Durand……………….……… ................... 763-473-3675 vm150 
 

Email Addresses 
Initial of first name followed by last name and @hnoj.org   
(example dhanson@hnoj.org) 
Exceptions:  Fr. Tim Wratkowski: frtim.wratkowski@hnoj.org  
                   Fr. Mike Reinhardt: frmike.reinhardt@hnoj.org  
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fsboh.com

DON STODOLA 
WELL DRILLING CO., INC.

SINCE 1945

3841 North Main St., St. Bonifacius
WELL AND PUMP SERVICE • WELL ABANDONMENT

Off: (952) 938-2111 or (952) 446-WELL

DB Raskob Construction LLC  
dbraskob.com

MN License #BC003481

  (763) 479-1393
  Complete Residential Building & Remodeling

 “Ditter Family”
One of the Original Members of

Holy Name Church

763-478-9558  
ditterinc.com

Eric Zehnder - Parishioner
Not just any home... Your home.

(651) 303-5747
www.zehnderhomes.com

Celebrate the Memories 
with Medina Entertainment Center

- Private Event Spaces 
- Award Winning Menus 

- Effortless Planning 
763-478-6661 

medinaentertainment.com

Pete Carlson, Parishioner

The Fine
Art of
Creating 
Exceptional Exteriors.

Roofing
Siding
Windows
Gutters
Decks

Allstar Construction

�����������������������

For your complimentary consultation, connect with us:         
www.allstartoday.com    Call  952.295.0360

License: BC #751852

 
IF YOU LIVE ALONE

MDMedAlert!™
$1995

/mo.

As Low As

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends 
4 GPS & Fall Alert md-medalert.com800.808.9294

CALL NOW!

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Gina Shaughnessy
 

gshaughnessy@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2487

Troy, Neva & Sam Gullickson
20060 148th Circle No. Rogers

763-428-8601
www.DuanesFloorService.com

Sanding • Refinishing • Installation

763-420-6834
www.kottemannortho.com
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    CALL FOR A NO-OBLIGATION FREE QUOTE.

Jeffrey Mayhew Agency, Inc.

3390 Annapolis Ln N Ste C • Plymouth, MN 55447 
(763) 551-1074 • jmayhew@amfam.com

American Family Mutual Insurance Company, S.I.
American Family Insurance Company,
6000 American Parkway, Madison WI 53783
006441 -Rev. 11/15 ©2015 - 9248106

Family Owned & 
Operated Since 1964

Wayzata 952-473-5577

www.davidleefuneralhome.com

Compassionately Serving You

David Lee Funeral Home
& Cremation Services

37th Ave. No. & Vicksburg Ln. 

Plymouth

763-553-1411
www.gearty-delmore.com

A Full Service Law Firm Serving 
Business, Family and Government

Francis J. Rondoni 
Attorney at Law

612-339-7300

www.minnesotaexteriors.com
Siding - Windows - Roofing - Storm Damage Restoration

TRUSTED SINCE 1947

Call for Your FREE Estimate! 763-316-4267
MN Lic# BC002877

Decorative Rock • Wood & Rubber Mulch 
Topsoil • Driveway Aggregate • Landscape Supplies

Rogers, MN • (763) 428-2393  
www.HassanSand.com

►►Service  ►►Remodeling  ►►Drain Cleaning  ►►New Construction 
Price Options to Choose From 
29 Years of  Service | Practicing Catholic

TyPlumbing
612-799-9630

                   ALTERATIONS & EMBROIDERY
5706 W. 36th St. • St Louis Park, MN  55416 

952-933-6585
SHARON TERRY-PARISHIONER

Lu Ann Vanrisseghem
Independent Beauty Consultant

Call for Free Facial
or Career Opportunity

612-803-9233 • luannmarievan@gmail.com

345 North Brown Road • Long Lake, MN 55356 

952-473-2527

Rex Greenwald, President 

(763) 316-6409
www.TerexRoofing.com

HOME LAUNDRY AND DRY CLEANERS
“Family owned & operated since 1955”

(952) 473-9511 

www.wayzatahomelaundry.com
820 East Wayzata Boulevard • Wayzata, MN 55391

Mon-Fri:  
7am-6pm

Sat: 
9am-4pm

Voted #1 
Dry Cleaning 

Service

WHA

William M. Hansen 
Attorney at Law • Parishioner

ESTATE PLANNING & ELDER LAW
William M. Hansen 
Associates, PLLC

www.whansen.com  763-398-5800

$5 OFF $25 or more
           order of     PICK UP ONLY.

                                 212 Clydsdale Trail, Hamel

                       (763) 478-3121
Premium Pizza 
from our home 

to yours

johnpowell@edinarealty.com

612.816.0441
Your full-service water well contractor
763-479-2272 | Maple Plain

WE BUY UNWANTED WE BUY UNWANTED 
CARS, JUNKERS & CARS, JUNKERS & 

REPAIRABLESREPAIRABLES
WE COME TO YOU!

Call or Text Matt 

(612) 850-3535 
buybuyautomobiles.com

MarkGeier.com
763-670-8100

Spotlight 
on Results

Plymouth’s #1 
Home Seller

Specializing in 
Our Western Suburbs

952-475-3500 
www.minnetonkatravel.com 

319 Barry Ave S., Ste. 205 • Wayzata, MN 55391

INDEPENDENT & ASSISTED LIVING  |  MEMORY CARE

Call 952.322.9602 or visit stonebayseniorliving.com

BIG SAVINGSBIG SAVINGS

MENTION THIS MENTION THIS 
AD & RECEIVE A AD & RECEIVE A 

MOVE-IN SPECIAL!MOVE-IN SPECIAL!

At Stonebay!At Stonebay!

  
Pizza and 2 Pours Pizza and 2 Pours 

for $25 Every Tuesday  for $25 Every Tuesday  
at Luce Line Brewingat Luce Line Brewing

Date Night - Game NightDate Night - Game Night
12901 16th Ave N. 

Unit 101 Plymouth, MN 55441 
www.lucelinebrewing.com

1525 County Road 101 N, Plymouth
763-475-2820  |  parkdental.com

Lee Ann M.  
Herbert, DDS

BSM Grad and  
Parishioner

Minnesota

CatholicMatch.com/MN

REMODELING & EXTERIORS
• Year-Round Exterior Services

• Roofing:

    - Asphalt, Cedar,

    - Composite & Rubber

• Siding • Gutters

• Metal Roofs & Fabrication

•Certified by:
Reach us at www.allseasonremodel.com

(763) 444-1373 office M-F 8-5

asrinfo1373@gmail.com

(612) 270-4993 sale/service text

Or scan here for FREE estimate 

 FREE
Storm

Inspection

NAPA OF CORCORAN
19905 75th Ave.N. Corcoran MN.55340

Phone 763-420-2321
Mon. - Fri. 7am - 7pm Sat. 8am - 5pm


